
July 24 1970 
 
Dear José 
 
Thank you so much for leaving me your book just before our departure for Wayland. I 
have just this minute been unpacking books and shelving, realized how many Ferrater 
volumes I have. I’m afraid that many people must think you are a syndicate! 
You did not tell me that you and Renée had separated although I heard remarks from a 
variety of sources. I hope that you will be able to settle on a play that will be human and 
viable for you both. 
I’ve been hard at work at a consultant for fund raising + alumni organization to 
Worcester Polytch. Inst and will begin labours at Holy Cross Sept 1. I’ll be in Bryn Mawr 
[il·legible] during Sem I since I’ve contracted to Harris Wofford as a consultant on a per 
diem basis for 20 days.  What a queer life. Again thanks and best greetings 
 
[signatura] 
 
36 Hampshire Rd. 
Woyland MASS 01778 
619-358-4917 


